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From: Edward Hart <ehart@palliserservices.ca>
Sent: Monday, April 12,2010 11:28 AM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Precious metal position limit

To Whom it may concern:

| am grateful you had the meeting about precious metal position limits on March 25™ it is imperative that

enforced limits of 1500 contracts be placed on all non hedgers, with no exceptions for the big banks. The current
levels of concentration in silver and gold markets is illegal and unacceptable.

Edward Hart
403-854-3483



